SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH EVENING COLLEGE

(University of Delhi)

4th September, 2023

The College will remain closed on the following dates:

Date Reason of Holiday

2023 -

06.09.2023 | In terms of DU Notification No.
Estab.II(i)/128/2012/19/1106 dated 30" August,

07.09.2023 | On account of Janmashtami

to Delhi .
10.09.2023

08.09.2023 | On account of G-20 Summit to be held in New

The College will reopen on Monday, the 11t September, 2023
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